
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COUNTY OF STEUBEN 

SHARED SERVICES PLAN 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Steuben County Legislature and Shared Services Panel will 

hold a public hearing at Council Chambers, Hornell City Hall, 82 Main Street, Hornell, New York, on the 

28
th

 day of August 2017, at 3:00 p.m. for the purpose of hearing public comments on the proposed 

Steuben County Shared Services Plan. Comments on the Shared Services program or proposed shared 

services project(s) will be received at this time.  This hearing is being conducted pursuant to the enacted 

County-wide Shared Services Property Tax Savings Plan Law. 

 

The Council Chambers are accessible to persons with disabilities.  If special accommodations are needed 

for persons with disabilities, those with hearing impairments, or those in need of translation from English, 

those individuals should contact the Clerk of the Legislature’s Office at 607-664-2247 at least one week 

in advance of the hearing date to allow for necessary arrangements.  Written comments may be submitted. 

Written comments may also be submitted to Jack K. Wheeler, Steuben County Manager, 3 E. Pulteney 

Square, Bath NY  14810 until August 28, 2017.   

 

 

ALL INTERESTED PARTIES ARE INVITED TO ATTEND AND BE HEARD. 

 

 

Dated:  August 8, 2017  

  Village of Bath, New York 

 

 

         BRENDA K. MORI 

         CLERK OF THE LEGISLATURE 

         COUNTY OF STEUBEN 


